
Announcements – June 22, 2025 
littlecurrent-sheguiandah-unitedchurch.org  

lcucpc@gmail.com 
Box 254, Little Current, ON P0P 1K0 368-2941 

Minister – Rev. Whitney Bruno 
Meetings - 2025 

Tue. Sept. 9 – 10:30am – Worship Committee meets. 
Wed, Sept. 10 – 9:30am – Church Council meets   

Worship Services 
June 22 – 10am – Pentecost 2 – Worship with Rev. Whitney – Dessert Social at 2pm 

June 29 – 10am – Messy Church – Scrapbook making of the 100th Anniversary 
Worship Services from ‘Gathering Magazine’ July 6 to Aug 3 contributed by  

Rev. Whitney Bruno and Ruth McDonald  
July 6 – 10am – Worship – Pentecost 4 – Worship Leader 

 

If you are visiting, we would like to get to know you. 
And if comfortable telling us, please introduce yourself. 

 

CARDS: If you are aware of anyone who might like to receive a card from the 
church, birthday, sympathy, get well, anniversary, or thinking of you, please 

contact Helen Eade at 249-997-0073. Thank you. 
 

Remember in Our Prayers 
Marguerite H., Bev M., Wendy F., Bill and Darlene H., Ashley H, Brian M.,  
Judy W., Lois F., John P., Kevin M., Mariette M., Reg M., Glen & Kim K.,  

Gail L., Judy W.2., Glenn C., Genevieve P., Lois B., Jimmy F., Keith C.  
and Grace P & KC., Madison R., Goldie C., Glenda H., and Julia M. 

and the family of Rev. Iain MacDonald 
Prayers for UCC, Regional Council & Local United Churches 

Thank You for keeping the UCC, and the CSRC Regional in your prayers.   
Also Copper Cliff UC, Copper Cliff, & Clouslee UC, Bruce Mines,ON    

 

NoƟce: If you are aware of who might appreciate being added to the prayer list, 
call Rev. Whitney, 705-368-2941, email whitney.bruno2@gmail.com or call or text 
Gail Cronin – 705-348-1752 - email gail.cronin@hotmail.com 
 

We are LIVE on Facebook & Website. Thank you techs – Rob, & Lori 
To make church offering, the offering box is on table as you enter. To make your 
church offering by e-transfer - lcucoffering@bellnet.ca   Please note, our LCUC 

website has been connected to Canada Helps.org. Thanks for your support. 
 

REMEMBER THE RESOURCE CENTER IS ALWAYS IN NEED Thank you for your 
continued support of the MFR Resource Center by food and also monetary donations 
directly to them. And if you have not given lately. They would be happy to receive a 

cheque at Manitoulin Family Resources, Box 181, Mindemoya, On P0P 1S0,  
or donate online www.mfresources.net 

HAWEATER WEEKEND – We will be hosƟng a Silent AucƟon again.  When 
Spring cleaning remember us with some special items to share. Please 

contact member of Outreach Cmte to drop off items. 
 

1. June 22 – 10:00am – Worship in Church & On line - Facebook  
2. June 22 –  2 – 4pm – Dessert Social & Vintage Clothing display   $10.00 
3. June 29 – 10:00am – Messy Church – Scrapbooking the 100th History 
4. July 6 – 10:00am – Worship in church and on line – Facebook 
5. July 27 – 10am Worship - Amalgamation & meeting with Sheguiandah. 
6. Aug. 3 – 10:30 am – Haweater Service – will be at the church. 
7. Aug 25 – 29th – VBS –  LCUC Hall – tell your friends.  More info to come. 
8. Sept. 10 -10:30am – Worship Committee meets  
9. Sept. 11 – 9:30am – Church Council meets.  

 
 

 

Dessert Social” 
100th  Anniversary of the 
United Church Of Canada. 
        You are invited to 
         celebrate with us. 
Place:   Little Current UC 
Time:   Sunday, June 22,           
2:00 to 4:00 pm                                                                       
Cost  $10.00                                        ALSO –  DISPLAY OF VINTAGE CLOTHING 
                                                                         THROUGH  THE CENTURY. 
 

A NOTE and A REQUEST….. 
The Island Pastors group (there are 14 Pastors in the group including Rev. Whitney 
and Gail C.) who are conƟnuing an outreach to the Students on the Island which 
we began in 2023.    And wanted to share a quick but exciƟng update: all the 
numbers are in for this year's Backpack Program, and we are now supporƟng 393 
students—that's 41 more than last year!   WOW!  …………  Can you help us out?  
We need to raise $6,000. To fill the need.  If you can contribute $20. Per back pack, 
maybe donate for 2 backpacks.  Then we can meet the need.  Envelopes provided.  
Mark donaƟon and place in collecƟon box.  Thank you for your help.   

 


